
PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING
WEST RUSK COUNTY CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

AUGUST 26, 2024

The West Rusk County Consolidated Independent School District Board of Trustees held a 
Budget Hearing in the West Rusk CCISD administration/Board Room at 5:45 p.m. The time and 
place was posted in the required manner.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Sandra Smith, President; Will Sudweeks, Vice President; Iris Hammontree, 
Secretary; Robert Anderson, Matt Eastwood, Curtis Hughes and Lorenzo Tavarez.

MEMBERS ABSENT: None.

SCHOOL PRESONNEL PRESENT: Lawrence Coleman, Superintendent; Leah Bobbitt, Assistant 
Superintendent; Mindee Mata, Director of Business Operations; Gwen Gilliam, Director of 
Student Services; Kevin Roy, Police Chief; Jake Jackson, High School Principal; Summer 
Johnston, High School Secretary; and Jo Ann Cooper, Secretary to the Superintendent.

BUDGET HEARING: Sandra Smith, President, announced that this meeting is a budget hearing 
open to the public. Mindee Mata, Director of Business Operations and Lawrence Coleman, 
Superintendent conducted the hearing.

ADJOURNMENT: Sandra Smith, President, stated there was no further business and adjourned 
the meeting to reconvene in a special called board meeting at 6:00 p.m.
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